

RED RANGE PUBLIC SCHOOL



Newsletter Term 4 Week 5 2020

Congratulations to our Book Fair colouring in winners who scored a gift for their efforts!

Kirsty Bicknell, Dali Feltham, Kayleigh Chard Christabel Cusveller, Christian Leabeater Allara Minogue and Ned McCarthy



PEER READING AT RRPS



Email: redrange-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Website: www.redrange-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Phone: 02 6734 2257

Fax: 02 6734 2202



Principal News Ms. Nicole Hutton

It has been a delight to welcome our Kindergarten transition students into our school over the past couple of weeks. Our final week of Kindergarten transition will be week 8 of this term (last day 4/12/2020).

Early next week swimming notes will be sent home. Please ensure these are sent back to school promptly to assist with our planning.

Thank you to all of the families that supported our annual book fair. Many of our students now have brand new books to read and enjoy. We have also selected a wide variety of new books for our school library.

Our year 6 students had their first day at Glen Innes High School this week. The students are very eager to attend more transition days later this term.

This week we celebrated NAIDOC Week at Red Range Public School. Students created some fantastic artworks which will be hung in our Library and MP Room.

Finally, please ensure that all clothing is labelled as we have quite a large collected of lost property at the moment.

Have a great week!

OUR NEW SHIRTS HAVE ARRIVED!

...And they look amazing! If you are wanting to purchase one for your child, they are \$25ea and we have a variety of sizes available. Please have your child visit our school office for sizes if you are unsure.

Payment can be by cash or via our website.



Big congratulations to
Mackynzie and her family on
the safe arrival of her baby
brother, Jasper.
We wish them every
happiness at this exciting
time!

Attendance Tip



School success starts with attendance

P&C NEWS!

We are now accepting donations of food items for our Christmas Hamper Raffle. Tickets will be sent out next week.

Canteen will be held on Fridays only for the rest of 2020!



Miss Davis – 28th November

Mindful

Self-Motivated

Brave

Gritty

MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY
16 th November Library Scripture	17 th November	18 th November	19 th November	20th November Sport Canteen
23 rd November Library Scripture	24 th November Stage 3 Excursion	25 th November Stage 3 Excursion	26th November Stage 3 Excursion	27th November Sport Canteen
30th November Library Scripture	1 st December Captains Speeches	2 nd December	3rd December Presentation Day	4th December Sport Canteen
7th December Swimming	8 th December Swimming	9th December Swimming	10 th December Swimming	11th December Swimming
14th December Pool Fun Day	15 th December	16 th December Last Day of Term For Students!	MERRY	



Healthy Lunch Box website

A one-stop-shop for everything you need to know about packing a healthy lunch box.



Need help packing a lunch box?

Check out our new <u>online presentation</u> that will show you how easy it can be to pack a healthy lunch box that your kids will love to eat!

For recipes, tips and more visit:

healthylunchbox.com.au



Red Range Public School Grafton Street, Red Range NSW 2370 Phone: 02 6734 2257 Fax: 02 6734 2202 Email: redrange-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Website: www.redrange-p.school@nsw.edu.au

RED RANGE PUBLIC SCHOOL



A Small School Achieving Big Outcomes!



Enrolling now for 2021









To discuss your transition needs please contact the school:

Phone: 0267342257

Email: redrange-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Website: http://www.redrange-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Red Range Public School Grafton Street, Red Range NSW 2370 Phone: 02 6734 2257 Fax: 02 6734 2202

Email: redrange-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Website: www.redrange-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au